IN BRIEF: THIS WEEK AT THE CENTER FOR ETHICS*

Friday, March 23, 2012



The Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter.

- Dr. Stoll, as the newsletter editor for the International Association for the Philosophy of Sport, completed the March, 2012, newsletter for the association. IAPS is committed to stimulate, encourage, and promote research, scholarship, and teaching in the philosophy of sport and related practices. To do so, IAPS organizes an annual conference and publishes a newsletter as well as the Journal of the Philosophy of Sport, which is widely acknowledged as the most respected medium for communicating contemporary philosophic thought with regard to sport. IAPS members are found all over the world and constitute a growing and vibrant international community of scholars and teachers.
- Dr. Stoll finished a research proposal review for the Netherlands Organisation for Scientific Research (NWO) and the Council for the Humanities. The review was about the "Power of Play" and its viability as a research project.
- Seth Haselhuhn, Doctoral Student, submitted Sport and Character Meeting the Mission, an abstract, to present at the Montana Coaches Association's annual meeting this upcoming summer.
- The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (<u>WADA</u>) are working on a collaborative education project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope. One of the projects goals is to educate high-level athletes on the value competing drug free. Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will become part of WADA's educational curriculum.

If you would like to have your athletes participate in the project please contact Dr. Stoll at (<u>sstoll@uidaho.edu</u>).

<u>Teams Currently Participating</u> Idaho Vandals Women's Soccer Team Washington State University Cougar Men's Basketball Team